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Fitch Ratings (Fitch) upgrades ratings for Westpac Banking Corporation 
(Westpac)  

Today Fitch upgraded Westpac’s Long-Term Issuer Default Rating (IDR) by one notch 
to 'AA-'.  The outlook is stable.  Fitch also upgraded Westpac’s Short-Term IDR by one 
notch to 'F1+'. 

The upgrade to Westpac’s Long-Term IDR reflects the build-up of buffers by the bank 
through existing capital instruments to meet APRA’s loss-absorbing capacity 
requirements. 

There has been no change to Westpac’s Viability Rating of ‘a+’ or the Government 
Support Rating of ‘a’.  There is also no change to the ratings assigned by Fitch to 
Westpac’s rated Tier 2 capital instruments. 
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